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June 2017 

 

Dear 59er: 
 

Another College year is almost over and the Class of 2021 is at the doorstep. 

 
Over all, the past year has been a good one.  Wabash ranked 11th nationally in 

the return on investment for graduates with a B.A. in humanities. Wabash was 

the only private Indiana College to be named in the Fiske Best Buy List.  The 
Princeton Review ranked Wabash nationally, as follows: 

 

 # 1  Best Alumni Network 
 # 3  Top Internship Opportunities 

 # 3  Everyone Plays Intramural Sports 

 # 8  Best Athletic Facilities 
 # 8  Best Career Services 

 #10  Most Accessible Professors 

 #15  Best College Theater 
 #16  Best Health Services 

 #18  Professors Get High Marks 

 #35  Top 50 Colleges That Pay You Back 
   Wabash has been designated as a Tree Campus USA.   

 

Many faculty, staff, alumni and students work hard every day to make Wabash 
a better place. 

 

As of the first week of June, a high percentage of graduates have found a job or 
have been accepted by a graduate school.  The incoming Class of 2021 had 250 

http://www.wabash.edu/
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paid commitments (as of May 17).  As you know recruitment is more 

competitive, as most colleges' enrollments are 60% female and only 40% male.  
Being a fan of our Lacrosse Team, we face opponents who fielded teams of 40 

versus our 20.  If you live outside of Indiana, please let me know of high 

schools in your area which have strong Lacrosse teams. 
 

I went to the Big Bash and got to visit with Tony Dowell.  He's doing well! 

 
During our Annual Day of Giving in April, almost $900,000 was raised from 

3,386 participants.  I called 35 of you and did get to talk to a number of you.  

Thanks for your support that day.   
 

Tuition and fees for 2017-2018 are tuition $41,600 and room and board and 

fees $10,200.  If you want to help support Wabash, any contribution is greatly 
appreciated. 

 

Yours In Wabash, Craig A. Green 
 


